NOTE

No. HQ/HR/New Bhaupur-Khurja Section /2018 Dated: 05.12.2018

Sub: Forming a panel of eligible and willing retired employees from

Indian Railways of Traffic (Operating), Civil, Electrical and
S&T Departments.

Ref: GM (P)/NWR’s letter No. 238-E/9/Assembly Election/Pt.-I dated
28.11.2018.

General Manager (P)/NWR vide letter under reference has advised that the
Assembly Elections in Rajasthan will be held on December 7, 2018 and
declared a holiday on 07.12.2018 for voting. As such, date of interview to be
held at Jaipur is re-fixed 21.12.2018 instead of 07.12.2018. All others terms

and conditions will remain the same as per Advertisement No. 20/2018
available on DFCCIL’s website.

It 1s requested to kindly upload the above advertisement on DFCCIL’s
website and soft copy of the same is also sent through e-mail.
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